
Hello. My name is Kylie Liebelt. I'm 14 years old and I am currently a homeschooled 8th grader. 
Next year I am looking forward to taking art classes at our public high school, as well as making 
some new friends. I am active in 4H and many other activities, but making friends has been a 
difficult. If HB 3063 is passed, I will not be able to attend high school. Because my dad and my 
grandma were both vaccine injured, my parents decided not to have my sisters and I 
vaccinated. I would like to stay unvaccinated because I have seen how sick it made my dad. I 
believe that I should have the right to choose what I put into my body. In our family, we believe 
that having control of our own bodies is very important.  
 
Please vote no on SB 3063. Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kylie Liebelt.  
 
 
 


